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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION w! WAt
611 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE, SUI
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76012 VIA AIR MAIL

08 Jun 128

Docket No. 99900355/80-01

Hirata Valve Industry Co., Ltd.
Kawasaki Division

Attn: Mr. Y. Hirata

Vice President, Kawasaki Division
15, Hisamoto, Takatsu-Xu
Kawasaki-City, Kanagawe-Pref., JAPAN

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters, dated April 15, 1980, and May 15, 1980 in
response to our letters dited February 22, 1980, and April 29, 1980.
We have no further questions at this time and will review your correc-

tive action during a future inspection.

Sincerel

Uldis Potapovsi Chiaf
Vendor Inspection Branch
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